
RSSS 2025 Pre-Prep Program 

 
 

This schedule is a general outline to support families. Please be aware of key events that are occurring in 

2025 in preparation for your child to attend Prep at RSSS in 2026. 
 
 

Term 1: Parents to make contact with Rochedale South State School 

 
• Check the School Catchment Map for your correct school 

https://www.qgso.qld.gov.au/maps/edmap/ 

• Please visit our school website or office to collect an enrolment pack and book a Talk & Tour.  

• If you have any questions, please call the office on 3340 0777  

• If you are out of our catchment you may submit an enrolment application and you will go on a wait 

list. 

 
Term 2 and 3: Parents & Guardians to make a booking appointment for your 

interview 
 

• One of our leadership team will conduct a meeting with you and your child. This appointment is a 

conversation that helps us get to know your child and the supports that may be required.  

• An email will be sent out to families with booking information and times.  Please make a booking 

as soon as you can to avoid missing out on your preferable time.  

Term 4: Prep Transition Program @ school 

 
• Prep orientation information session will be held on Wednesday 8 October. This session requires 

all parents and guardians to attend. Your child will be a part of a learning session as an 

introduction, in one of the prep classrooms.  Orientation morning runs from 9:15 am – 11 am.  

• Our Prep ‘Stay and Play’ program will run during this term. Small groups of students and parents 

can join us for learning sessions and activities. This program supports Prep readiness, early 

Literacy development, fine motor and social skills. All pre-prep students must have a parent to 

attend.  

• There may be a requirement in Term 4 for the Deputy Principal or Head of Inclusion to organise a 

Tailored Transition meeting with you. This extra meeting helps develop a tailored plan for specific 

children to ensure a successful beginning into Prep. Please ask the school during your interview if 

you think you need a tailored transition plan. 

• We encourage you to give permission for your child’s Early Learning Centre or Kindy to provide the 

school with your child’s Transition Statement. This information helps the school in getting to know 

your child.  

• We invite you to watch this video message from our Leadership Team via this QR Code. 

   


